
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
25 June 2019 
 
 

 
 
Dear
 
Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 10 June 2019. Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
Could you please tell me the approx. number of staff employed at Horowhenua District Council? 
 
The total number of staff employed at Horowhenua District Council at 25 June 2019 is 232.  This includes full 
time, part time and casual staff based at Council, Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-po, Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom, 
Shannon Library, Aquatics Center and The Alliance.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Toni Magi - Senior Manager, People and 
Culture on 06 366 0999 or email: tonim@horowhenua.govt.nz.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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